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The Shed is Closed until Monday, 19th July 

 
As a consequence of the most recent announcements by the NSW State 
Government, our Shed is still closed and will reopen on Monday 19th July. 
 
We are keen to see all members remain safe and well.  
 
If any member requires assistance or support during this period please 
email kushed@bigpond.com or call 0400297664 
 
It is important to maintain perspective during this period. We will all be supporting the 
greater good for the community whilst maintaining our own safety and that of our 
families. 
 
It is anticipated that the further one week lockdown will provide containment of this 
outbreak.  
 
There are indications that Sydney will reopen with extra Covid related conditions. 
Once these new restrictions are announced, we will update you 
 
If you feel unwell, I encourage you to get tested. 
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If you have not yet been vaccinated, I would encourage you to do so. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you back when the restrictions are eased 
 
 
 
Brian Killin - President 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Time for Reflection 
 

 

 
 

 

We are currently looking at how we might improve The Shed. 

 

The result of this will be a plan of purchases and activities for the next two years 

 

Given you are stuck at home for the next nine days, here is something to keep your 

mind agile 

 

Can you reflect on what machines, facilities and functions we have at the shed, and 

what we could buy or build or modify that would improve our ability to service the 

needs of our members and the wider community  

• Could some machine be improved by adding an extra piece or extra tools or 

accessories 

• Could we cater for some other craft or art with a particular machine 

• Could we have more storage, and if so for what 

• Is there anything that would make life at the Shed easier or more enjoyable 

• Is there something that you use at The Shed that annoys you for some 

reason 

 

All ideas and comments are welcomed and can be sent to kushed@bigpond.com 

 

They will be collated, costed and discussed at the next Committee meeting. 

 

Small things could be implemented quickly, larger items or activities may require 

longer time frames or applying for grants 

 

Thanking you in anticipation 

 

The Shed Committee  
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